
Postdoctoral Fellowship in 
Academic Libraries for 2014 

The Council on Library and Information 
Resources (CLIR) is pleased to announce the 
Postdoctoral Fellowship in Academic Libraries 
for humanists, social scientists, and scientists.

This fellowship provides recent Ph.D. recipi-
ents in any discipline a unique opportunity to 
develop expertise in the new forms of scholarly 
research and the information resources that sup-
port them, both traditional and digital, that are 
challenging research institutions. The program 
offers fellowships to individuals who believe 
that there are opportunities to develop mean-
ingful linkages among disciplinary scholarship, 
libraries, archives, and evolving digital tools. 
Former fellows have high placement rates as re-
searchers and professionals in academic libraries 
and as members of teaching faculties. 

Fellowships begin in summer 2014 and range 
from one to two years in length. The fellowships 
pay a salary plus benefits at one of the collaborat-

ing academic libraries that serve as fellowship 
sponsors. Sponsors range from large research 
universities to small liberal arts colleges across 
the United States and Canada.

Eligibility
•	 Applicants must have earned their Ph.D.s 

within the past five years or earn them before 
starting the program.

•	 Fellows must be in residence at a sponsoring 
institution for the duration of the fellowship, 
and must be able to attend a mandatory semi-
nar at Bryn Mawr in July/August 2014.  

Deadline
Applications must be submitted by December 
27, 2013.  

For Application Forms and More Information
Please visit our website at http://www.clir.
org/fellowships/postdoc.
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